
Town of Plymouth Police Building Committee 
80 Main Street Telephone: (860)585-4001 

Terryville, Connecticut 06786 Fax: (860)585-4015 

Police Building Committee 
Meeting Minutes 
November 18, 2020 

1. Call to Order: Chairman Victor Mitchell called the scheduled November 18, 2020, Police 
Building Committee Virtual Zoom Meeting to order at 5:32 p.m. 

Roll Call: Present were: Vice-Chairman Michael Audette, Committee Member Ann Marie 
Rheault, Committee Member/Captain Ed Benecchi and Committee Member/Sergeant Cesar 
Beiros. Also present were: Chief Karen Krasicky, Cathy Paskus, Police Commission 
Chairwoman; Sergeant John D 'Aniello and Madeline from State Representative Johanna Hayes' 
office. 

2. Fire Exit Notifications: NIA 

3. Pledge of Allegiance: 

Vice-Chairman Audette led the group in the Pledge of Allegiance. 


4. Approval of Minutes dated October 28, 2020 

A motion was made by Committee Member Ann Marie Rheault, seconded by Committee 
Member/Captain Ed Benecchi to approve the minutes ofOctober 28, 2020. This motion was 
approved unanimously. 

5. New Business: 
a. Subcommittee report/follow-up 
Vice-Chairman Audette met with the subcommittee members - Ann Marie Rheault and Cesar 
Beiros. The subcommittee decided on creating two different types of flyers . The first flyer will 
have information and the second one will be sent out in a postcard format closer to the 
referendum date. 
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Three points - making it a simple flyer with information: 

• Show the current police station conditions 

• Rendering of the proposed police station 

• How it will impact taxpayers - cost 
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Timeline discussed by Mayor would be: 
January - flyer 

February/March - referendum 

Vice-Chairman advised the committee members to email any information they would like to be 
on the flyer to Linda Schnaars. 

6. Public Comment: 

Cathy Paskus, Chairwoman of the Police Commission - Suggested putting together a virtual 


tour of the police station and then post it on social media and town website. 


Sergeant D' Aniello has a video that was created by the Waterbury Republican. He will follow­
up with Jackie Stoughton to get permission to use this video. 

Committee Member Ann Marie Rheault mentioned the subcommittee talked about getting an 
ariel view. 

Madeline, Representative Johanna Hayes' office - Stated she is happy to learn about the 
project and wants a pamphlet. 

7. Committee Member Comments: 
Vice-Chairman went over tasks discussed: 

• 	 Send any information to be included in the flyer to Linda. 

• 	 Sergeant D'Aniello will work with the webmaster to pursue some form of video of the 
current conditions of the police station. 

• 	 Vice-Chairman Audette will talk to Chairman Mitchell tomorrow re: asking the Mayor 
about using the video we have or creating a new one. 

Next meeting: December 16, 2020@ 5:30 PM 

8. 	 Adjournment: 
There being no further business ofthe Police Building Committee, a motion was made by 
Committee Member Ann Marie Rheault, seconded by Committee Member/Captain Ed 
Benecchi to adjourn. This motion was approved unanimously. The meeting ended at 6:02 
p.m. 

L da Schnaars J 
Recording Secretary 
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